
BRADLEY FIRE & POLICE COMMISSION 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 
COMMISSIONERS 
George Golwitzer, Chairman 
John Arrington, Secretary 
Greg Glidewell, Commissioner 
 
Chairman Golwitzer called the Special meeting of the Bradley Fire & Police Commission to order on 
Thursday, January 20, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
IN ATTENDANCE: 
Chairman Golwitzer, Secretary Arrington, Commissioner Glidewell and Police Chief Barber were in 
attendance.   
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
The Police Officer Final Eligibility Register and Initial Eligibility Register were reviewed.  Some questions 
were asked about the hiring process regarding certified candidates.  Chairman Golwitzer stated that he 
would contact Attorney John Broiher to verify that the commission’s current understanding of the 
process were correct. 
 
Police Chief Barber discussed the status of ongoing background check investigations being performed 
for candidates on the Final Eligibility Register.  He informed the commissioners that some of the 
candidates had notified investigators that they were no longer interested in the police officer position 
with the Village of Bradley.  He agreed to submit that documentation to the commission so the eligibility 
registers could be updated accordingly.   
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Glidewell and seconded by Secretary Arrington to approve 
extending a Conditional Offer of Employment to TreShon Spears for the Police Officer position. Roll Call 
(3 Ayes, 0 Nays).  Motion Carried.  TreShon Spears was contacted after the meeting and he declined the 
offer.   
 
With no other business to discuss, a motion was made by Commissioner Glidewell and seconded by 
Chairman Golwitzer to adjourn the meeting.  Roll Call (3 Ayes, 0 Nays).  Motion Carried.  Meeting 
adjourned at 5:01 p.m. 
 

 
 

 


